
SPCPS Newsletter 
 Hi All, 

This week I am dedicating the newsletter to sharing with you what some of the fund raising that we have 

completed over the year has helped us to buy. The money raised during our fayres (Winter and Summer), 

the hamper raffles (Winter, Easter and Summer), the film nights, some of the clubs, enterprise week, welly 

wang (EYFS) and other events, where parents are generous in their support of school, eventually adds up 

to enable school to put the money to things that are meaningful to the children and support all areas of 

their learning. We have recently spent over £3000 on replacing and upgrading the forest school area. The 

main area of improvement was the decking area that had become rotten over the last 15 years. A massive 

thank you to Steve Shipp who used the company Plant Timber and who spent 3 days (probably the hottest) 

moving the poly tunnel, removing and then replacing the timber decking. It looks amazing and will be     

fabulous for the children to use.  

We have also completed the ‘grey to green’ project with the fantastic Simon Jackson from Jackson’s fruit, 

veg and flowers company in Clay Cross, Simon generously gave up his own time to advise us on the 

plants and then selflessly gave us a number of days to organise the installation of the seating, planting and 

building the planters. It has been such a transformation and has been noticed by the children and the staff 

(who have a cheeky 5 mins out there). Also we have seen an increase in butterflies in the area as well. The 

next step will be to add wall art and some explore zones for the children. I will share photos next week. 

Thank you to all our parents who have helped to make these areas a reality from supporting the events 

that the school puts on. As Asda says ‘every penny counts’ and look what we can achieve with the funds 

raised from these events.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week I will post the ‘Grey to Green’ photos and 

the revamped ‘Bloom Room’ photos in next week’s 

newsletter. We are so proud of the improvements 

we are making. We have some very talented staff 

with brilliant ideas for improvement. 

Have a fantastic weekend.  

Mrs S xx 

Believe, Courage, Achieve 
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Next Weeks Active Challenge: 

 

Golden Book & Learning Behaviours  

 

EYFS  -   

LB -   

Year 1—  Nancy & Al-

ice 

LB— Junior & Freddie 

Year 6— Keenan & Thomas 

LB— Salueja & Kelly 

Nurture—   Isla 

Year 2 - K-Tee & Phillip 

LB— Jaxson & Blythe 

Year 5  -  Demi & Remii 

LB -  Finn & Ethan 

Year 4—Flynn & Alfie 

LB - Heidi &  Daisy-

Bella 

Year 3 -  Amelia & Leo-

nardo 

LB - Charlie & Sophie 

The Journey Curriculum 

Each week in school we will focus on an area of our Journey Curriculum Map—staff will ensure this is a focus in 

lessons and children will be asked about their understanding of it across the week. Our focus next week is… 

Challenge Creek       
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This week’s work was completed 

on the transition day by the    

children in their new classes. 

They had the most fabulous 

move up days and we were so 

proud of the amazing first         

impressions that they made.  

The children and staff can’t wait 

for September xx 

Our fabulous work 
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Year 6 
 

Mrs French 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Lots of Love 

Mrs Stevenson 

Head Teacher xx 

Let’s journey together across our map, learning and progress-

ing along the way.  

Let’s believe, have courage and achieve! 

Reminders and Dates for the diary …  

Summer Fayre—7th July 

Year 6 End of Year Performance—24th July  

Water Warriors—11th July  

Science Day—14th July 

Film Night—21st July 

Sharfest—23rd July 

EYFS leavers celebration—6th July  


